
 
 
 

 
 
 
June 5, 2020 
 
Dear Franklin Middle School Students and Families, 
 
I hope that everyone in the Franklin School Community is in both good spirits and in 
good health.  The purpose of this letter is to inform our families about events that will 
enable us to conclude the 2019-2020 school year.  Please note the following dates and 
events: 
 
Monday, June 15 and Tuesday, June 16-  ​Electronic Device (ALL 
STUDENTS), Library Books (ALL STUDENTS), Textbooks (All Students), 
and Musical Instrument Drop Off (GRADE 7 STUDENTS AND ANY 
STUDENT WHO WILL NOT CONTINUE WITH AN INSTRUMENT IN 
2020-2021) 
 
 
 

All ITEMS MUST BE RETURNED TO FMS  
 

● Item drop off will take place at the rear of the Franklin Complex 
● Item drop-off will occur at the following dates and times: 

● Monday, June 15​      8:00 AM-11:00 AM  Alpha A-F  
● Monday, June 15​      1:00 PM-4:00 PM  Alpha G-L    
● Tuesday, June 16 ​     8:00 AM-11:00 AM   Alpha M-R 
● Tuesday, June 16​      12:00 PM-3:00 PM  Alpha S-Z 

 
 
PLEASE ONLY COME DURING YOUR DESIGNATED TIME.   

 
 

(Over) 



 
 
 
 
Tuesday, June 16​-  Grade 7 Virtual Awards Ceremony and Grade 7 Slideshow 
Published to the School Website 
● Participation and awards certificates will be mailed home to families when 

clerical staff can return to the school buildings.   
 
Wednesday, June 17- 10:00am-12:30 pm-​ Additional Student Pick Up Day: 
● Any student who left items behind may pick them up at this time via curbside 

pickup in the bus loop.   ​This will be the last opportunity to do this.  
 

Wednesday, June 17- 1:00-2:30 PM​- “Reverse Parade” for ALL FMS Students 
● FMS staff will stand at least 6 feet apart from one another, while wearing 

masks, in front of the school, on the sidewalk on Parkhurst Blvd. 
● All families of students Grades 5-7 are invited to drive by Parkhurst Blvd. to 

wave to FMS staff. 
● Families may drive in either direction down Parkhurst Blvd.  
● Walkers in the neighborhood are welcome.  
● It is very important that participants follow these safety guidelines: 

○ Participants must remain in cars. 
○ Participants must drive slowly on Parkhurst, in either direction, 

but cannot stop their vehicles in front of the school. 
○ Walkers must stay on the sidewalk on the opposite side of the 

school. 
○ No items can be exchanged between staff members and 

participants in vehicles. 
 
Stay well Falcons! 
 
Mr. Ginestre  Mr. Haggerty   


